
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Tom Berger 

Director of Real Estate Development and Management 

FROM: Governor Ron DeSantis 

 

DATE:  May 22, 2020 

 

RE: Flags at Half-Staff in honor of Memorial Day 

 

On Memorial Day, we honor the fallen heroes of the United States Military who have sacrificed 

their lives defending our freedom. It is with gratitude and respect that we remember their bravery 

and perseverance. Our state and nation will never forget what they have done for us.  

This Memorial Day, I hereby direct the flags of the United States and the State of Florida to be 

flown at half-staff at all local and state buildings, installations, and grounds throughout the State 

of Florida from sunrise until noon on Monday, May 25, 2020.  

To view the proclamation, click HERE. 

### 

https://www.flgov.com/wp-content/uploads/pdfs/flag%20memos/Memorial%20Day%202020.pdf

